
IMPORTANT PĀNUI
Vaping: A reminder that vapes, smokes and lighters are
prohibited onsite. Please be vigilant in checking your child’s
bag and also ensuring these items are not left in accessible
areas of your whare, where tamariki can get a hold of them
and bring them to kura. The safety and wellbeing of our
ākonga is extremely important so please help us to keep our
tamariki safe and healthy.

Office hours: Available as follows:

From 8.30am - 11am
11.15am - 1pm
1.15pm - 2.30pm 

This allows staff to have their breaks.

Ngā Kōrero Whakapānga Contact Information:
Please update us if your cellphone number, email or address
has changed, or those of your child’s emergency contacts. If
your child is ever unwell or injured, or we have an
emergency, it’s really important that we can get hold of you.


